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26/09/2019  15:11:172019/3781/P OBJNOT Mr Jonathan Byatt On behalf of the Residents of South End Close Tenants Association (SECRA), the property which this location 

backs onto, I would like to lodge an objection due to the impact this will have on the estate and its residents 

including disabled, children and others. This property will likely require access to the back of the property using 

South end close estate. No consultation has been attempted and the most recent application and build at 

no.32 Constantine road led to the blocking off to parts of the estate making the pavement impassable, having 

large loads of building materials and spoil left unattended and dumped upon the estate, and with rude and 

loud builders telling residents to move around their works rather than being accommodating to residents. if this 

build proceeds without consultation and a suitable environmental impact having been performed in 

cooperation with residents there is a real fear diabled residents, mothers and children as well as access to C 

and D block of the estate will be impacted for 6 months up to a year while the build progresses. Unless there 

is such a study and consultation, or binding commitment to access the property only via the front of the said 

property then the impact upon the estate will be devastating. Once again, the several hundred residents of the 

estate have been cut of the process by the buidlings seeking a quick profit and low cost build. We have 

already noted several breaches of planning consent on properties on Constantine road in recent years and are 

also seeing our boundary put under threat as builders take advantage of the estate behind these properties to 

turn residential space and parking into a building site without any consent. I would represent these strong 

objections if asked on behalf of the estate in any future session if required.
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